KINGMAN
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February 17, 2011

Chairman Powell
Agriculture and Natural Resources Committee

149-S Capitol Building
Topeka, KS 66612-1504
RE: Support of HB2295

Chairman Powell and members of the Agriculture & Natural Resources Committee:

This letter is written in support of an extended deer hunting season in Kingman County. We need this
extended season because of the high number of car-deer accidents in our area.

We appreciate the work you do.

Best regards,

dane Q. Wallace

Executive Diractor
Kingman County Economic Development

324 N Main
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